
 

 

Classroom News              
Plympton Class                                                                                              Term: 5     

What we have been learning this term Photos of our learning 
It has been a short term but with 

plenty of opportunity with the better 

weather! 

 

This term we have been sowing some 

seasonal vegetables and the last of 

our late may flower seeds at Growing 

2gether. We hope to boost the pollen 

and nectar for our bees and 

butterflies as well as grow some 

nutritious fruit and veg. 

 

In class we have continued with our 

weekly shopping sessions in the 

community, working on prices and 

using self-scan checkouts. 

 

Our Wednesday music sessions have 

explored the sensory feeling of music 

with resonance boards. Later this 

term we started our own personal 

performances with different 

instruments and backing tracks, using 

the sensory room to imitate visual 

lighting effects. Awesome 

performances and fun from the 

team. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely half-term.  

 

 

The Plympton Team 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

Plympton’s WOW moments 
Louise has been showing us some fantastic skills in 

her hair care session. Brushing, braiding with 

support and using clips on the practise dolls to 

make tidy and clean hair! 

 

Cameron has done amazing work in his story work 

which follows with a task of washing and drying 

socks. Cameron has mastered the washing peg 

and enjoyed the process of washing and drying. 

Oliver has been wonderful at his work experience 

placement at Baydon Stores with such wonderful 

feedback from the people who support Oliver 

there. Stocking, cleaning and greeting customers. 

 

Philip has had a blast in the Out In nature group on 

a Thursday afternoon. Keenly walking as part of a 

group and enjoying the exercise that he loves! 


